Debra Thomeson

From: tabitha nelson <alaskanwilderness@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 6:45 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Alaska Natives without land

I am greatly concerned about the section designated on the Thomas Bay road system. I live out there
year round. I see this affecting our entire way of life. The proposed section would be adjoining our
property. I'm concerned we won't be able to harvest deer, moose, and fur bearing animals, or free use
timber any longer.

Why is the most widely used section of land with all the road access being chosen? I'm all for the natives
getting a large piece of land but I would like fo see it not change everything for the residents living
adjoining. T am opposed to it adjoining other privately owned land. I'm guessing it's because of possible
harvestable timber on it.

Can I get a response on who to contact further about this.



